From: Josh Berkus

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Vote NO on HB2795
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 10:58:21 AM

Members of the Natural Resources committee:

HB 2795 is cruel, unnecessary, threatens a scarce species, and is
against the will of the voters.

Please do not let it out of committee.

Josh Berkus
Oregon Voter
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